
From: Friedman, John [mailto:John.Friedman@fairfaxcounty.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 06, 2008 1:51 PM 
To: Mike Rolband 
Cc: Jenkins, Jimmie D; Patteson, James W.; Brickner, Michelle; Cronauer, Judith; Stonefield, 
Jerry; Bartlett, Randy; Carinci, Craig A.; Kaplan, Noel 
Subject: RE: Regional Ponds in RPA 

Mike: 
  
Here's what I found.  There isn't a separate approval of the County's regional pond program.  
According to the attached email from Heather Mackey, the regional pond program 
was considered as part of CBLAD's review of the County's Bay Program in 1993.  As such, 
CBLAB's original approval of the County's Bay Program in 1993 covers the regional pond 
program in existence at that time.  I couldn't find any specific mention of the regional pond 
program in CBLAD's 1993 Staff Report associated with CBLAB's adopting resolution finding the 
County's Bay Program consistent with the Bay Act and Regulations.  Therefore, the only 
documentation we have is the email.  The email is sufficient for our purposes in making a 
determination that the facilities listed in the Regional Pond Program Report are permitted in the 
RPA without the need for an exception.    
  
We have not, as yet, submitted any of the current watershed management plans to the state for 
review.  So, for the time being, the only regional facilities allowed in the RPA as permitted 
uses are the ones in listed in the Regional Pond Program Report. 
  
John 
  
John A. Friedman, P.E. 
Code Analysis 
Land Development Services 
Department of Public Works and Environmental Services 
703-324-1720 
  

 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 
 


